
Hollis SCR No. 25

Requests the governor and the secretary of the Department of Economic Development to
continue to study and make recommendations relative to enhancing air service options to all
markets within the state, as well as exploring the feasibility and benefits of the state
providing financial assistance or incentives to an airline that chooses to locate its hub
operations at Armstrong International Airport.


